
Autumn 2 2022 

 

Our final Half Term in Nursery focused on Winter 

Celebrations and ended with our wonderful musical 

performance at the end of the FS2 Nativity Play. The 

children were amazing. 

 We tried 

special foods 

and had an 

exciting visitor 

too. The 

children had a 

great run-up to 

Christmas! 


